
	
	

Jericho Underhill Park District P. O. Box 164, Underhill, VT  05489 
Physical address: 338 Vt. Route 15, Jericho, VT. 05465 

  JUPDistrict@gmail.com (802) 899-2693  
www.millsriversidepark.org    

 
 

INVITATION TO BID – AMENDMENT - APRIL 4, 2024 
 

MILLS RIVERSIDE PARK TRAIL CULVERT REPLACEMENT 
 

The Jericho Underhill Park District is amending its 2024 culvert replacement 
bid relating to the type of culvert pipe required to fulfill this project. 
 
The culvert pipe specifications are hereby amended to read: 
 
“Replace damaged culverts with a standard black dual wall smooth 
interior and corrugated exterior high-density polyethylene culvert 
pipe, same as or similar to NP-12 Dual Wall Pipe.” 
 
The Jericho Underhill Park District is seeking bids from qualified trail 
construction professionals for the replacement of two culverts at Mills 
Riverside Park.  Work to be done in 2024  
 
Please check the park’s website at www.millsriversidepark.org/about/bid-
documents/culverts for bid details. 
 
All bids shall be sealed and clearly marked “CULVERT REPLACEMENT”, and 
are due at JUPD P.O. Box 164, Underhill, VT, 05489 no later than 4:00 p.m.,  
April 26, 2024.  
  
Please contact the Park District with any questions at  
jupdistrict@gmail.com. 
 


